
From: Schneider, Kathleen
To: "Spencer Wickham"; Rusty Lundberg (RLUNDBERG@utah.gov); "Craig Jones" (CWJONES@utah.gov)
Cc: AgreementStateRegs Resource; Abraham, Susan; Erickson, Randy; Tharakan, Binesh; Shaffer, Mark; Howell,

Linda
Subject: FYI: Receipt of Utah final regulations for RATS ID: 2012-1 and correction to SSR sheet for RATS ID: 1991-4
Date: Thursday, October 30, 2014 9:34:00 AM

Dear Mr. Lundberg:
 
The Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs has
received the October 27, 2014, letter from you transmitting the Utah final regulations for
RATS ID:  2012-1.  In addition, we have received an September 17, 2014, e-mail from
Craig Jones requesting the correction to the SRS sheet regarding the previous review of
RATS ID 1991-4.  This review will combine both of these requests.  The review has been
assigned to me and it is our goal to complete the review within 60 days. 
 
If you have any further comments or questions, please contact Janine Katanic, State
Regulation Review Coordinator at 817-200-1151 or through the
AgreementStateRegs.Resource@nrc.gov.
Thank you for your attention
 
 
Kathleen Schneider
Sr. Health Physicist
USNRC
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal and Regulation Programs (MSTR)
Agreements State Program Branch (ASPB)
kathleen.schneider@nrc.gov
301-415-2320
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